
JIM
MURRAY
MEMORIAL
GOLF
CLASSIC:
POSTPONED

THE  AMERICAN  CANCER  SOCIETY 'S

 

IN AN ABUNDANCE OF CAUTION,
WE HAVE POSTPONED TO

TUESDAY, AUGUST 25TH, 2020.
We look forward to having you join us at Sylvania

Country Club on August 25th. If you have any

questions, please contact Cara Pearson at

cara.pearson@cancer.org


